From: Betsy Megas <dvortygirl@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 12:04 AM

To: Ralph Garcia < RGarcia1@Santaclaraca.gov>; Karen Hardy < KHardy@SantaClaraCA.gov>

Cc: Carol Shariat < CShariat @ SantaClaraCA.gov>

Subject: Re: VTA BPAC Update

VTA BPAC meeting April 9, 2025

Full packet: https://santaclaravta.igm2.com/Citizens/Detail Meeting.aspx?ID=4293

- We recommended that the VTA Board of Directors approve the Stevens Creek Corridor Vision Study.
 - Since then, the Santa Clara City Council, San Jose City Council, and VTA Board of Directors have all approved the study.
 - The County Board of Supervisors will see it soon.
 - o Cupertino council has deferred until September 3.
- We receive an overview of the Transit-Oriented Communities Grant. This is an annual grant open to cities as well as nonprofits.
 - o https://www.vta.org/programs/toc/transit-oriented-communities/grants
- We recommend approval of the County Active Transportation Plan to the County Roads Commission, with recommendations.
 - County Roads Commission approved.
 - The Housing, Land Use, Environment, and Transportation Committee (HLUET) approved on April 17.
 - The Board of Supervisors approved on June 3.
- We received an update on the 2016 Measure B Bicycle & Pedestrian Capital Projects and Planning Studies Competitive Grant Programs.
- We received an update on 2016 Measure B Bicycle and Pedestrian Education and Encouragement program progress in FY2024.
- We received an update on the Across Barrier Connections Plan, which is focused on Caltrans facilities.

Our May 9, 2025 meeting was a joint workshop meeting with several other committees and subcommittees, going over VTA's budget proposal.

Here's the full packet: https://santaclaravta.igm2.com/Citizens/Detail_Meeting.aspx?ID=4294

I'll send notes for the June 11 meeting when I have them.

Take care,

Betsy Megas